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MAY 

Fri 16th 4pm 

Football  

Tournament  

Stratford Town FC 

Y5/6 

Wed 21st  

Bag 2School  

Collection 

Wed 21st  

Reception Height and 

Weight Check 

Wed 21st 4-6pm 

Re scheduled Quad 

Kids Athletics Alces-

ter Academy Y3-Y6 

Thurs 22nd  

1.30pm—3.30pm 

Football  

Tournament Y1/2 

Alcester Town  

Football Club 

Thurs 22nd 5pm 

PGL Information 

meeting 

Fri 23rd  

END OF TERM 
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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER - 16th May 2014 
 

The New Website is here!!! 

After many months of hard work behind the scenes, we 

are delighted to announce the official launch of our new 

school website. The web address remains unchanged  

www.tgschool.co.uk but when you visit the site you will 

find a brand new updated website which we hope will  

provide you with all the information you need about our 

school and our community. The website is also accessible 

via tablet and smartphone. It is our intention that the website will be the main information 

hub for the school. 

Over coming months, there is still work to be done to populate areas of the site and we 

know that we will need to continue to refine and improve the content. We would really  

welcome your thoughts and feedback on the new site – both the positives and             

suggestions for improvement. 

We would like to express our gratitude to Mrs Taylor for all her hard work and dedication 

in creating the website and to Mr Stammers for the fantastic photographs. 

Medlers 

Hopefully you all enjoyed the parsnip’s promotional visit after 

school last Wednesday!  For further chances to see this amazing 

creation -and the rest of the cast- please come along and support 

next week’ Medlers production of Arthur, Queen of the Britons. 

Tickets are available through the school office. Drama Club is on 

as normal next week. 

PTA Cake Sale 

Next Friday the PTA will be holding a cake sale. We are asking for     

donations of cakes, cup-cakes, tray bakes etc to be brought into school 

Friday morning. At home time, all items will be available to purchase on 

the playground. If successful we hope to make this a semi-regular event, 

running one cake sale each half term on the last Friday before we break 

up. All money raised will go towards our iPad fund. 

Second Hand Uniform 

Would anyone be willing to volunteer to manage our second hand   

uniform? We have a range of items which we would like to offer to  

families. What we need is someone who could set up a stall in the   

parents’ shelter one afternoon each half term so that families 

could see what is available and make their selections. We would 

just ask for a donation to school funds for any items taken. Please 

let the office know if you would be interested in taking this on. 

 

  

Our Stars of the Week 

Joshua Gibson        Class 1 

Ethan Holt        Class 2 

Keira Tyrer        Class 3 

All of Class 4        Class 4 

http://www.tgschool.co.uk

